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AND CONTRACTING GOVERNMENTS 

IWC.CCG.582 
 
 

Verbatim Recording of the 58th Annual Meeting now available 
 
 

The audio recordings of the 58th Annual Meeting in St. Kitts and Nevis are now available on DVD in MP3 
format.  Please contact the Secretariat if you would like to receive a copy. 
 
Unfortunately, due to technical reasons, Items 1.1, 12.1 to 12.21, and part of 20.1 were not recorded. Please also 
note that because simultaneous interpretation was used, some parts of the recordings are in French or Japanese. 
 
The disc includes: 

• Full instructions on how to use the DVD; 

• A PDF copy of the Annotated Agenda; 
 
Please note that these discs will not play on CDROM drives. 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Dr. Nicky Grandy 
Secretary to the Commission 

 
 


